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August 25, 2014 BDC Minutes 
 
Attendance: Will Sinclair, Vice Chair; Rob Woolson; and Brian Abatiello Guests: Jack Hunter  

Vice Chairman Sinclair opened the meeting at 7:01 PM. 

1. Minutes:   On a motion by Mr. Woolson; second by Mr. Abatiello Minutes of Jun 23, 2014, 
were approved as amended 3-0-. 

2. FreezeFrame Productions – Mr. Hunter showed the second iteration of the 
production and explained that he met with Mr. Ducahney and we are getting 
closer after some discussion Mr. Hunter mentioned he is concerned that some of 
these changes may be beyond the scope we hired them for.  The BDC noted if 
that’s the case have Mr. Duchaney come back and see what can be done. 

3. Spring Street – Mr. Hunter updated the Board on his ongoing discussions with 
MassDOT and that the real estate analysis and Zoning are under way.  He also 
has scheduled the next neighborhood meeting for Monday September 8th at 7PM. 

4. Business Roundtable–Mr. Hunter informed the BDC that the Roundtable has 
taken the summer off and their next meeting is Tuesday September 2nd. 

5. South/North updates – Mr. Hunter went through all the developments currently 
in progress in both North and South Carver.  BDC asked about New England 
Farm; Decas; Eagle Gas Station and CPS. 

6. BDC member notes.  None at this time. 

7. Other Business – There was no other business 

8. Next meeting – September 8, 2014 at 7PM. 
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